April 14, 1969

Dr. Samson R. Weiss U.O.J.C.A. 84 Fifth Avenue New York, New York

Dear Dr. Weiss:

About three or four years ago I talked to you about an article I have been planning on Yom Tov Sheni Shel Galuyot, and I showed you the draft. I very much appreciated your comments, and subsequently submitted it to the Jewish Heritage where it was printed in somewhat truncated form.

Because of the recent Conservative vote, which makes the subject relevant once again, I have expanded on the published article, and, upon the request of Rabbi Zevulun Charlop, am submitting it for publication in Chavrusa. Rabbi Charlop is looking into the possibility of having it printed so that it can be reprinted in large numbers.

If this can be arranged, do you think the Union would be interested in distributing it? If so, it would be good to know in advance how many offprints you would want.

Please do not feel that I am soliciting circulation. That is about the last thing that I have in mind.

I do feel, however, that if it is of value, it ought to go beyond the rather limited audience of the Rabbinic Alumni of Yeshiva.

Cordially yours,

NL/eg Enclosure

RABBI NORMAN LAMM